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November 27, 2012 

RE: Licensure Applications for Dr. Thomas Michaelis 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The information you requested cannot be provided for the following indicated reason(s): 

(A.) Name(s) do not match any licensed physician or physician assistant in our records. 

(B.) The file you have requested has been destroyed in accordance with the agency’s record retention 
schedule. 

(C.) Transcripts are available through Griffin & Associates Court Reporters at (602) 264-2230. 

(D.) This agency does not release physician/physician assistant’s dates of birth or Social Security 
Numbers. 

(E.) You have requested documents that are part of the Board’s investigative file and are confidential 
pursuant to A.R.S. § 32-1451.01(C) and (E), and are exempt from disclosure to the public and not 
obtainable by subpoena. Lipschultz v. Superior Court, 128 Ariz. 16, 623 P.2d 805 (1985); Arizona 
Board of Medical Examiners v. Superior Court, 186 Ariz. 360, 911 P.2d 924 (App. 1996).    

(F.) In addition to the reasons stated in (E), as the licensee you may have been entitled to receive this 
information while the investigation was pending. However, you would have been prohibited from 
using the material in any forum other than before the Board. Because the investigation is 
concluded, you are not entitled to this information.  A.R.S. § 32-3206(B). 

(G.) Other: The Arizona Medical Board does not have jurisdiction over the professions about which you 
requested information.  

 
 
Comments: 
Please see the enclosed public information regarding Dr. Michaelis. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Amanda Schwabe 
Board Coordinator 
Ph: (480) 551-2712 
Fx: (480) 551-2705 
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